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November 13, 2019 Councilmember Bob Blumenfield Chair,
Public Works and Gang Reduction Committee 200 N. Spring
Street, Room 415 Los Angeles, CA 90012 Re: SUPPORT for
LACMA, Council File 17-545 Dear Councilmembers Bob
Blumenfield, David Ryu, Joe Buscaino, Nury Martinez & Mitch
O’Farrell: On November 5, 2019 I erroneously submitted a letter
of support for the LACMA airspace vacation request above
Wilshire Boulevard on the letterhead of my employer, AIA Los
Angeles (AIA|LA). With this letter (dated November 13), I would
like to officially retract my original letter (dated November 5) for
the public record. I made a critical mistake and should not have
sent that letter on official AIA|LA letterhead because AIA|LA’s
Board of Directors has not yet taken a position on the matter, nor
has our membership-at-large officially shared their perspective on
the issue. Although, as a professional urbanist, community
organizer and design systems-thinker, I support the airspace
vacation request for LACMA to span across Wilshire Boulevard, I
should have shared that original letter of support on my own
personal letterhead. Please retract the November 5th letter and
replace it with this copy. I made an error in judgment and |
apologize for any confusion and/or inadvertent misunderstanding
I may have caused. If you have any questions or concerns, please
feel free to contact me at willrobwright{@ } gmail.com or at (310)
309-9580 Very truly yours, Will Wright



WILL WRIGHT

November 13, 2019

Councilmember Bob Blumenfield

Chair, Public Works and Gang Reduction Committee
200 N. Spring Street, Room 415

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: SUPPORT for LACMA, Council File 17-545

Dear Councilmembers Bob Blumenfield, David Ryu, Joe Buscaino, Nury Martinez & Mitch O’Farrell:

On November 5, 2019 | erroneously submitted a letter of support for the LACMA airspace vacation request above Wilshire
Boulevard on the letterhead of my employer, AlIA Los Angeles (AIAILA). With this letter (dated November 13), | would like to
officially retract my original letter (dated November 5) for the public record. | made a critical mistake and should not have sent that
letter on official AIAILA letterhead because AIAILA’s Board of Directors has not yet taken a position on the matter, nor has our
membership-at-large officially shared their perspective on the issue.

Although, as a professional urbanist, community organizer and design systems-thinker, | support the airspace vacation request for
LACMA to span across Wilshire Boulevard, | should have shared that original letter of support on my own personal letterhead.

Please retract the November 5th letter and replace it with this copy. | made an error in judgment and | apologize for any confusion
and/or inadvertent misunderstanding | may have caused.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at willrobwright{ @}gmail.com or at (310) 309-9580

Very truly yours,

N y\@%(

Will Wright
734 N. East Kensington Road
Los Angeles, CA 90026

Cc: Cecilia Castillo Cecilia.castillo@lacity.org
Nicholas Greif Nicholas.greif@lacity.org
Andrew Suh Andrew.suh@Iacity.org
Stephanie Rivera Stephanie.rivera@Iacity.org
Star Parsamyan star.parsamyan@|acity.org
Sophie Freeman Sophie.freeman@Iacity.org
Laura Hill laura.hill@Ilacity.org

734 East Kensington Road
Los Angeles, CA 90026
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